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Grafton Cemetery Trustees
[bookmark: March_21,_2019]Meeting Minutes
February 10, 2022


Meeting called to order by Cindy Kudlik at 18:42.

Trustees present: Jay Boucher and Cindy Kudlik  
Also present: Ed Grinley, Sexton


[bookmark: Old_Business]Jay moved to accept the November 11, 2021 minutes; Cindy seconded.  Motion passed.


Old Business

Signs – The blankets Jay purchased worked out well.  All signs except Razor Hill & Hardy Hill are wrapped and stored upstairs at the Town Office.

Wall at Grafton Center Cemetery – Nothing has been done as far as contacting the DoT. The Road Agent did agree to fix it if the Police would provide traffic control.


New Business

Crypt Keeper – The Crypt Keeper $60 invoice was signed and submitted to the Selectmen’s office for payment.  Cindy reported that she had contacted them to ask if we could pay multiple years and receive a discount.  They replied that we could pay as many years in advance as we liked, but there would be no discount for doing so.

Winter Burials – After some discussion it was agreed that despite the Regulations forbidding them, Ed could continue to decide whether or not to allow a winter burial on a case by case basis because they rarely happen and he has to do the work.  

Chris Williams – Chris Williams had asked Ed about buying the 2 vacant lots next to his parent’s lots that are owned by the O’Hara’s.  These are some of the lots that were written in the ledger but on no deeds can be found.  It appears that the 2 Chris would like should be empty.  Ed will check in the spring to be sure, and if they are we will sell the 2 lots to Mr. Williams at today’s price.

Perpetual Care – Cindy reported that in December we received $1,089.98 from the Pine Grove Burial Trust and $651.76 from the others for a total of $1155.74 $1,741.74.


Sexton Report 

There were two lots sold and one burial in December. 


Correspondence – Several emails were discussed; Ed has not heard back from Fred Grudak regarding burial of his father’s cremains and it was decided Cindy would reply to the Green Burial Book author and let her know we do not wish to be listed in her publication.  


Cindy adjourned the meeting at 19:20.
[bookmark: Next_meeting_scheduled_for_April_18th_at]
Next meeting scheduled for March 10, 2022 at 6 pm.  

Respectfully submitted,
Cindy Kudlik



